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Spring 2017 Preliminary Enrollment Report 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

 

 
Purpose:  

To provide the School Board an update on the preliminary enrollment figures for the Spring 2017 

semester. 

 

 

The report will provide an update to the Board regarding preliminary enrollments for Spring 2017.  The 

report will be based on enrollments as close to the date of the Board meeting as possible to assure a 

more accurate count.  The report will include information regarding new and returning students as well 

as dual credit/high school student enrollments.  

 

 

Administrative Recommendation to School Board: 

Acknowledge the Spring 2017 Preliminary Enrollment Report.  

 


